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PRESS RELEASE  
 

Cornelius Community Sponsors Third Annual Community Dinner 

 
The City of Cornelius, in partnership with Centro Cultural of Washington County and the 
Washington County Sheriff’s Office will provide a holiday dinner for members of the 

community in need during the Third Annual Cornelius Community Dinner.  This hot meal 
will be offered at no cost and is expected to feed 500-600 people. 
   

The dinner is made possible through generous donations and volunteer hours provided by 
community partners in Cornelius, including: 

 
� City of Cornelius  

� Cornelius Police Department 
� Washington County Sheriff’s Office 
� Washington County Police Officer’s Association (WCPOA) 

� Cornelius Fire Department 
� Centro Cultural of Washington County 

� Cornelius Fred Meyer 
� Cornelius Walmart 
� St. Alexander’s Catholic Church 

� Real Life Christian Church 
� Sonrise Cornelius Church  

� Cornelius Grade School 
� Oroweat 
� Reser’s Fine Foods 

� Starbucks 
 

The holiday dinner will be held on Saturday November 19, 2016 from 5:00–8:00 p.m. at 
Cornelius Grade School (200 N 14th Ave., Cornelius, OR 97113).  No reservations are 
required.  The menu for the evening will include a traditional Thanksgiving dinner. 

 
Cornelius Police Chief Al Roque says about the event, “This is a great opportunity for 

those who live in our community to build relationships during a time that can sometimes 
be stressful for families.” 

 
For additional information or to find out how you can help, please contact the City of 
Cornelius, 503-357-9112 or Centro Cultural of Washington County, 503-359-0446.

 

 


